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Principal’s
Message

Office Hours

Our office is open Monday - Friday
from 7:30pm - 3:30pm. 

To report a student absence, please
email tlabsences@fmpsd.ab.ca or
call 780-743-5771. 

This month is all about kindness! We worked this
month to create a school-wide art project. Our
Thumbprint project started at our MicroSociety
Swearing In Ceremony with Deputy Mayor Stu
Wigle, FMPSD Board Chair Linda Mywaart,
Superintendent Annalee Nutter and I pledged to
be kind. This was followed up by the government
Wolf Land and all of its citizens.  A huge note of
appreciation to Ms. Sam, our Guidance Counsellor
and the teachers and EAs for supporting students
through lessons and taking them to pledge with
thier thumbprints to encourage students to
choose kindness and spread kindness like confetti. 
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Micro Market Day
Students and their ventures had their first
Market Day boasting sales and lots of fun! The
government had reusable bags, the police were
out patrolling and operations & maintainence
departments ensured all of our students had
access to the materials they needed for their
business to succeed! 
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Get involved and stay
informed by following our

School Social Media
accounts: 

Facebook:
@TimberleaSchool

Instagram:
@TimberleaSchool

Twitter:
@TimberleaSchool 

David Shepherd, Travis Price and their teenage friends
organized a high-school protest to wear pink in
sympathy with a Grade 9 boy who was being bullied for
wearing a pink shirt. They took a stand against
bullying when they protested against the harassment
of a new Grade 9 student by distributing pink T-shirts
to all the boys in their school. Each year we wear pink
in solidarity and to stand up to bullying.

Pink Shirt Day



Monthly Newsletter
February 2024


